
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
As we break for the holidays after a fifteen week long Autumn term, I would just like to thank you for 
your ongoing support. It has been lovely to welcome so many of you into school this week for our 
Christmas performances. The children were amazing as always and we hope you enjoyed the 
performances as much as we did. Thank you to all those who purchased raffle tickets, we raised almost 
£200 which will be used towards some new books for our library. 
 
As you already know, we say goodbye to Miss Reynolds and Mrs Walch today. We say thank you to 
them for everything they have done for the ASPS community and wish them lots of luck in their new 
roles elsewhere. After Christmas we welcome Mrs Abbott to F2 and Mrs Grange back to be our new 
Learning Mentor.  
 
I would also like to take this opportunity to thank all the staff at ASPS for their ongoing hard work and 
commitment to your children.  
 
We wish you all a lovely Christmas and New Year and look forward to welcoming all children back on 
Monday 8th January. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs Sanderson 

Athersley South Primary School 

Wakefield Road, Barnsley, S71 3TP 

Tel: 01226 284223 

www.athersleysouth-primary.co.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs E. Sanderson 

Deputy Headteacher: Mr J. Wheelwright 
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